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I am very concerned that National Parks are under threat and agree with the CEO of the 
National Parks Assosiation that the terms of reference are 'outrageous'. I have actively 
fought to support the inclusion of many of the areas into the National Parks and 
Conservation schemes that are currently within this review, including the Red River 
Gums and wetlands. This is a legacy for future generations and must be preserved for 
their longer term benefit, not short term political and economic gain. 


